
 

 
Prostate Gathering in Kings Canyon National Park 
The Fifth Annual Jan Zlotnick Memorial, August 4-9, 2019 

      
     The High Sierra Mountains were one of Jan Zlotnick’s favorite places. He passed away at the end of 2014 
from advanced prostate cancer. Jan was a PAF board member, friend and mentor to so many of us at the PAF. 
We will be honoring his memory once again with the Fifth Annual Prostate Gathering.   
 
     The goals of the Prostate Gathering include: increased awareness about prostate health issues and how to 
deal with them pro-actively, raise critically needed funds for the PAF’s ongoing outreach and education 
programs and to inspire men and their families dealing with this epidemic affliction with hope. 
 
I support you every step of the way!  Here is my tax-deductible donation for the level indicated above.  
Donor Level: $ _________ Donation in any amount to assist the PAF and its mission 
 
The climber I am sponsoring is:   _______________________________________________________ 

Donor’s Name: ______________________________________________________________________ 

Address:  ___________________________________________________________________________ 

Email Address: ______________________________________________________________________ 

Please mail checks to: Prostate Awareness Foundation, P.O. Box 2934, Santa Rosa CA 95409 
We also take donations via PayPal using your PayPal account or a credit card on the PAF website. 
 

Prostate Awareness Foundation  
Integrative Paths to Healing  
Post Office Box 2934, Santa Rosa, CA 95409  
Telephone: 415-675-5661  
www.prostateawarenessfoundation.org 
 

The Prostate Awareness Foundation, the non-profit organization that sponsors these expeditions, provides men and their families with 
information about available treatment options both conventional and alternative for not only dealing with prostate cancer, but also 
BPH (benign prostatic hypertrophy).  PAF also offers guidance about preventative measures, nutritional support and stress management 
techniques. The object is to help men and their families take a proactive approach to good prostate health.  You can get more 
information about the foundation on the PAF website or by calling Ken Malik at 415-675-5661.  

Prostate Awareness Foundation is a 501(c)(3) organization, EIN# 31-1633278 

http://www.prostateawarenessfoundation.org/
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